COVID-19 UPDATE

January 3, 2022
Dear Residents of The Mather,

We wanted to inform you that we have learned that three residents in Independent Living
and three employees in the Life Centre have tested positive for COVID-19. We wish
these individuals a speedy recovery.

The Mather is interviewing each of these individuals to determine if he/she was in close
contact with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than
15 minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.

RESTAURANT UPDATE:

Today our restaurants will be closed for in-person dining for dinner. We are
offering dinner via pick-up or delivery. Each day, we will be posting an update near
the hostess stand and on MatherConnect.com to indicate if there will be in-person dinner
service or take-out only that day. Please note that breakfast and lunch service will
continue to be served in person.

OTHER COMMUNITY UPDATES:

As a precaution during the current surge of COVID-19 in our area, we’ll plan to move
many of our in-person events throughout January to virtual gatherings.

Also, please remember that visits with family and friends can take place in your
apartment home; the amenity areas including restaurants are temporarily reserved for
resident use only.

In the Life Centre, residents may have visitors in their suites and masks must be worn at
all times.

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS:

Please monitor yourself for symptoms of COVID-19, which include a loss of taste or
smell, cough, fever, chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, shortness of breath, pink
eye, eye pain, vertigo, and gastrointestinal issues such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting.

If you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, or if you have tested positive,
please reach out to your physician, and let the Concierge know.

Please take care and stay well.
Sincerely,

Deann Daniel, Executive Director

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency
contacts. he
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